April 20, 2022

A Bright Plumbing, LLC
18107 E 18* Terr. N.
Independence, MO 64058
Lee’s Summit, MO
Attn: Kahn

A Bright Plumbing did not get a ground rough inspection for Lot#123
Monticello 4820 NE Jamestown Dr.

This letter is to assure that ground rough was installed per code with
proper material and to proper grade. |

Thankyou,

’6ale Richardson

Master Plumber




